
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Springfield Public Schools 
Phelps Center for Gifted Education 

934 S. Kimbrough – Springfield, MO 65806 – 417.523.3300 

August 9, 2021 

 

Recently, your child qualified for gifted education services within the WINGS program 

located at the Phelps Center for Gifted Education. In order to assign the appropriate 

number of teachers to each grade level team, please go to sps.org/phelps and submit a 

Student Enrollment. WINGS enrollment should be completed for your student by 

Monday, August 16.  

The WINGS program serves all K-8 gifted students living within the Springfield Public 

Schools attendance area. As health and safety is our primary concern, we will not be 

meeting in-person for orientation at this time. The New Student Orientation presentation 

has been uploaded to our website sps.org/phelps. Please watch this presentation in its 

entirety to ensure that you and your child have the information needed for a successful 

start to the new school year.  

In addition to filling out the student enrollment and watching the new student orientation 

presentation, please come back to the website sps.org/phelps on August 23 for Meet the 

Teacher videos. This will be your student’s opportunity to see their grade level team 

teachers. As WINGS students have some choice in the classes they take, specific teacher 

assignments will not be made prior to the start of school. If you have any questions, or 

need further information, please call the Phelps Center at 417-523-3300. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lenae Lazzelle, Ed.D. 
Gifted Education Director  
 
Cc:  WINGS Day Schedule 

Two Student Pick-Up Tags  
Parking Lot Map and Safety Instructions  
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